
ASI Appoints New Director of Business Services

Associated Students, Inc. (ASI) is pleased to announce the appointment of John Kim as
new ASI Director of Business Services.  John joins ASI after most recently serving the
CSU System at Long Beach as Senior Auditor.

John received his B.S. from Northern Illinois University, and received his Masters of
Professional Accounting from the University of Miami.  He is a Certified Public
Accountant (CPA), Certified Internal Auditor (CIA), and Certified Information Systems
Auditor.  He brings extensive experience as an auditor to numerous firms and companies
around the country.

John serves as chief business officer for ASI and is responsible for the day-to-day
management of all ASI accounting operations.  He will be modifying, documenting and
coordinating the implementation of accounting, business, and internal control procedures
as well as streamlining accounting processes.  He will also serve a variety of committees
and advise ASI student leaders on finance-related matters.  In addition he will assist in
managing financial aspects of the University Union Improvement Project.

John is happy to be received with open arms by staff and students.  He is enthusiastic
about coming to Cal Poly Pomona and hopes to significantly contribute in serving
students.  Please join ASI in extending a warm welcome to John Kim.  John’s first day in
his new position was February 3, 2003.
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